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 Friday 21st June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Cycling Workshop Day 

 

We are grateful to a parent volunteer, Livia Stacey, who is coming into school for a day to lead classroom and practical 

activities on road safety for Year 6 on Wednesday 17th July.  The classroom sessions will be applicable for all children 

as they will focus on road safety as both a pedestrian and as a cyclist.  The afternoon sessions are practical sessions on 

bike maintenance for example, replacing chains, dealing with punctures etc so if your child is likely to travel to school 

by bike it would be very useful for them to learn more.  During all of these sessions, school staff will be on hand to 

support both Livia and the children.  If your child plans to cycle to school they are welcome to bring their bike into 

school for the afternoon session. 

 

At the end of the afternoon, around half two, we are opening up the session to parents, so you can come and talk about 

bike routes to the various schools, safety considerations for you and your child and have an opportunity to talk to an 

experienced Basingstoke cyclist about moving around our town.  Please let us know if you are interested in attending 

this so we can plan for numbers. 

 

 

Please complete and return the attached form to give permission for your child to take part in the activity by Friday 28th 

June 2024. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs. S. Mathlin  

 

Head of Federation 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

FEDERATION OF WINKLEBURY INFANT AND JUNIOR SCHOOLS 

 

Cycling to secondary road safety and bike maintenance 

 

Please return this to show if your child is interested in learning more about bike maintenance or if you wish to attend 

the parent workshop. 

 

Date:  Wednesday 17th July 2024 

 

Child’s name:…………………………………….                

 

My child is / is not interested in the bike maintenance workshop.  They will / will not bring their bike to school. 

 

I am / am not able to attend the cycling to secondary parent workshop. 

 

Parent signature _____________________________________________________ 


